
Scotforth St Paul’s Primary and Nursery School 
  Scotforth Road 

  Lancaster 
  LA1 4SE 

  Tel: 01524 65379 
    Head Teacher:  Mrs A. Aylott  

  e-mail: head@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sc.uk 
  website: www.scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk 

 

25th April 2019 

Dear Parents and children, 

We welcome to nursery our new starters, Amelia, Martha, Marcus, Louis, Lilly and 

Finley. This half term our topic is ”growing”. We will be learning the names of British 

flowers and going on an “I spy” hunt to find where they grow. We will visit a local play 

area and walk through the woods to our school field. We will be inviting parents on both 

these visits. As part of the topic children will be looking at fruit and vegetables and 

where they grow. They will be encouraged to chop up vegetables as part of role play 

using kitchen tools. Mrs Todd Bryce will be talking to children about road safety this 

half term and staying safe in the sun. The children will take part in fun activities and 

songs to try and get these important messages across.  

The older children will now know which school they will be attending in September. We 

will start to begin the transition by looking in our “going to school bag.” It contains 

stories, uniforms, P.E. kit and other things that children might want to find out about. 

If you have any questions about nursery or would like to give any suggestions you can 

contact me at fsks1leader@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk or put a note in your child’s 

home school book. 

By the door is a cardboard wallet. Please can we encourage you to send us comments 

about milestones and achievements seen at home. These will be shared with children 

during wow time and recorded in their folders. This half term we are introducing the 

“wow” certificates that you can fill in at home about new things your child has learned 

to do. Send these back to nursery to share with your child’s key worker group. 

Children’s home school books are now in their trays. Folders are always kept in trays so 

you can take them home and comment on them at any time. 

If you look at our blog on the school website you can have see some of the activities we 

have been doing in nursery. 

Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Todd Bryce 
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